April 13, 2023

District staff were able to get the diversion structures back in to Deer Creek. Also,
natural Deer Creek flows have started to recede and we will begin adding Friant water
into the system. Now that water deliveries are getting back to a more normal operation,
at the April Board meeting, the Board decided that beginning Monday, April 17, we
would go back to charging for water. The water rate is currently $100 per acre

foot and the Board will be reviewing and considering the summer rates at next month’s

meeting.
As always if there are any questions please call the office.
Sincerely,

Eric Limas

General Manager



